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From Your Alumni Office

Spring is trying to get here or this is Mother Nature’s terrible April Fool’s joke.  You can definitely start feeling spring by
registering for the 2nd Annual Alumni Panther 5-K Run.  This year the race route has been improved and each race
participant will receive a technical running shirt.  Also new this year is the Physician Assistant Program Health Fair before
and after the race.  The deadline for registering for the race is April 19.  Be sure to bring the entire family!

The Student Senate has organized “Panther Pride Pitch In”, an event to beautify our campus.  They are asking alumni to
donate funds to purchase Pink Flowering Dogwood tree.  Please send donations to Ohio Dominican University and mark
tree donation in the memo section of your check.  Students would also like alumni to help plant the trees and spruce up
the campus on April 27 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

One benefit offered to our alumni is discounted insurance rates from Liberty Mutual and right how Liberty Mutual is running
a campaign that also benefits the Student Scholarship Fund.  Starting this month, for every quote that is requested from
ODU alum, Liberty Mutual will donate $10 to the Student Scholarship Fund.  So please request a quote, 
I think you will be surprised with the savings on insurance products and you will be helping our students.

This summer the St. Mary of the Springs alumnae and the Ohio Dominican College alumni (class years ending in 4 or 9,
1969-1994) will be celebrating reunions here on campus 
June 27-28.  Preparations are being made and registration packets are being mailed this week.

Please be sure to update your information on our website and share the joys in your life and your successes. Go to Alumni
and Friends and click on “Update my Info”

Have a blessed Holy Season and a Happy Easter!

Best regards,

Ann & Kelsey
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Second Annual Alumni 5K Walk/Run - Last day to register is April 19

The ODU Alumni Council and the ODU Alumni Office are working together to sponsor the annual ODU Alumni Panther 5K Walk/Run.  We are expecting
over 200 racers this year!  Other outside community and corporate sponsors are being sought to help fund the event as well.

ODU’s Physician Assistant program will be hosting a health fair before and after the event. There will be opportunities for free health screenings as well
as games and prizes!

You may visit the Ohio Dominican University webpage for helpful FAQ's about the race. Please click here to view more information.

The Ohio Dominican Alumni Association Council encourages all participants to consider making a gift to the Ohio Dominican Annual Fund which goes to
support student scholarships, technology needs and more. Please click here to make your gift online today.

Click here to register! Registration ends April 19.

 

St. Mary of the Springs & Ohio Dominican College Reunion Weekend

St. Mary of the Springs Classes of 1944, 1949, 1954, 1959 and 1964 as well as the Ohio Dominican College Classes of 1969, 1974, 1979, 1984, 1989
and 1994 will join together on campus June 27 & 28 to celebrate milestones and memories.

You won’t want to miss your chance to reconnect and relive your favorite College moments. Enjoy a class party at your old hangout, an outdoor
barbeque lunch, The Golden Flame Luncheon that honors the 50th reunion class of St. Mary of the Springs, campus tours to view new buildings and
renovations, Memorial Mass and much more!

The Alumni Office is pleased to be presenting the Distinguished Alumni Awards. This award will honor the achievers of the reunion classes returning to
campus this year. Join us in the celebration by attending the presentation of the Distinguished Alumni Awards at the all-alumni banquet with your
fellow classmates on June 28.

Registration packets will be mailed in April. You may also register online. Click here to register for St. Mary of the Springs Reunion Weekend! Click
here to register for Ohio Dominican College Reunion Weekend.

Celebrating National Library Week

Mark your calendars for National Library Week April 13-19. This year’s theme is Lives Change @ Your Library.

How did Spangler Learning Center impact your life? Share your favorite memory of ODU’s library with us. Send an email to

https://www.ohiodominican.edu/5K/
https://www.ohiodominican.edu/Support_ODU/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/odu-alumni-panther-5k-runwalk-tickets-10172154187
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-mary-of-the-springs-reunion-tickets-11054120171
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/ohio-dominican-college-reunion-tickets-11054196399
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/ohio-dominican-college-reunion-tickets-11054196399


Library@ohiodominican.edu and put “ODU National Library Week Celebration” in the subject heading. We’ll enter your name 
into a drawing for a $15 Barnes & Noble gift card.

Remember, as an ODU alum, your connection to Spangler continues well after you earn your degree. Visit our alumni portal at
ohiodominican.edu/library/services/alumni to learn about the services we offer you, including:

·          Access to circulating books and DVD collections;

·          On campus access to more than 53,000 e-books;

·          On campus access to search our databases at ohiodominican.edu/library/articles.

Liberty Mutual Insurance Quote for Scholarship

Liberty Mutual Insurance is partnering with Ohio Dominican to help raise money for Student Scholarships! Liberty Mutual will contribute $10 
to the scholarship fund for each completed auto, homeowners and renters insurance quote obtained during the campaign, which begins 
April 15 and continues until July 15.

To receive your free quotes, you may call Liberty Mutual’ s call center at 1-855-323-2150,  visit their website by clicking here or discuss opportunities
in person thorough a licensed Liberty Mutual representative.

Adult and Continuing Education Open House!

The ODU Office of Adult and Continuing Education will be having an open house for prospective students at our Dublin location:

When: Tuesday, April 22, 2014
Where: Dublin Marriott

5:30 - 6 p.m. – Check-in 
6 - 7:30 p.m. – Welcome/Session Begins 

RSVP:  http://www.ohiodominican.edu/AdultContEdEvents/

Refer a student today to our open house!  If they apply to ODU and attend a class within 6 months we will send you an 
ODU messenger bag or padfolio!

Questions?  Contact Adult and Continuing Education at 614-251-7400.

Adult & Continuing Education Referral Program

 
Ohio Dominican University has an exciting new student referral program!  Share your positive experience at ODU with friends, family and co-workers –
if they attend a class within 6 months we will send you an ODU messenger bag or padfolio. It is our way of saying “Thanks!”.

Refer a student today at http://ohiodominican.edu/Student_Referral/
 

How our Student Referral Program works:
1.     Encourage someone you know to check out our adult education program.

2.     Complete the online student referral form.

3.     If a person you refer registers and attends a class (within 6 months from the date of your referral), you’ll receive your choice of
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an ODU messenger bag or padfolio after confirmation of registration. 

Questions about the referral program? Contact Adult and Continuing Education at 614-251-7400.

Division of Business Financial Seminar

Save the date for the Division of Business and Ameriprise Financial present: Advanced Investment Strategies.

It will be held Wednesday, 4/30/2014 in the Bishop Griffin Student Center, rooms 258-260 from 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. Light refreshments will be
served. All are welcome to attend.

Please contact Tiffany Pirwitz or 614-251-4274 to RSVP.

Panther Pride Pitch-In

Panther Pride Pitch-In is an annual beautification and service project sponsored by Ohio Dominican Student Senate. Cooperating with Campus Ministry,
Green Panthers, Student Development, and ODU Facilities and Athletics, Senate is expanding the event to community outreach with Teakwood as well
as raising environmental awareness and promoting pride for Ohio Dominican’s campus.

Please register early to join us in making Ohio Dominican and our surrounding neighborhoods better places to live! If you are not able to join us for
the cleanup, you may make donations to assist  our efforts. We aim to beautify campus by planting native Ohio trees like the Pink Flowering Dogwood
Tree. Donations may be mailed to the Ohio Dominican Alumni Office.

Please contact Kenna Reynolds with questions.

AICUO Award for Excellence in the Visual Arts

Celebrate the visual arts and recognize graduating seniors from independent colleges and universities from across Ohio at the Association of
Independent Colleges and Universities of Ohio Award for Excellence in the Visual Arts on April 8. A student panel discussion and reception will be held
from 5 to 8 p.m. in the Wehrle Art Gallery. Please RSVP by March 30 to Matt Soppelsa, art awards coordinator at msoppelsa@aicuo.edu or 614-

228-2196

It’s not too late!

International Travel Opportunity with the Ohio Dominican Alumni Office
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The Ohio Dominican Alumni Office is offering alumni and friends the opportunity to travel in 2014 to Ireland. We hope you will consider joining us for
this adventure abroad!

If you have always wanted to visit the Emerald Isle and view its beautiful cathedrals, the breath-taking scenery, or want to know more about the
history and culture of Ireland, we have just the trip for you! We are planning to go on this adventure Sept. 30 - Oct. 9, 2014. Please 
visit the following link for more information, http://www.ohiodominican.edu/alumni/ireland/

If you are interested in the trip, please contact Ann Snider or by phone 614-251-4608. The last day to register is May 31!

Class Notes

April 2014
(Updated as of March 2014)

Please click above to access the April 2014 Class Notes.
You may also view the attached PDF if the link does not work on your device.

 

Contact Services Follow us

Ohio Dominican University
Office of Alumni Relations
1216 Sunbury Road
Columbus, OH 43219

Did you know…being an Ohio Dominican
alum has more perks than just a degree?
Click here for more great alumni
benefits.

Tweet @AlumniODU

Like Us Today

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, click here to unsubscribe. Please include your name and the email address you wish to
unsubscribe.
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